
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'gossett@myscma.com'gossett@myscma.com

Date: 6/28/2017 10:14:19 AM
Subject: MOX program op-ed

Attachments: Keep MOX on track for Nuclear Safety.docx

Hi Lewis,
 
Lieutenant Governor Bryant passed along your information and the MOX program op-ed - it is attached. He said you 
were hoping to place it in The Hill or Politico? Would you like for me to reach out to your contact or have you already 
started the process? I am happy to help in any way, and please let me know if you need any additional information 
from us.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
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